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In Golden Book  
This Week 

 

Class 1 

Michael & Ellie-Mae 

Class 2 

Daniel & Coda 

Class 3  

Tia & Mina 

Class 4 

Elliott & Erin 

Class 5 & 6 

Whole classes 

Nursery 

Whole Nursery 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 
 

Newsletter 
Friday 17th January 2020 

Attendance 
Whole School– 94.95% 
Class 1— 95.58% 
Class 2— 90.31% 
Class 3— 97.22% 
Class 4— 93.51% 
Class 5— 95.63% 
Class 6— 98.33% 
2s Nursery— 71.13% 

3s Nursery— 
79.23% 
 

Lates - 58 
 

Lost learning = 
10h 21 mins 
 

Jigsaw 
 

Next week we are 
looking for people 

who work well with a 
partner or group 

Breakfast Club   
7:45—8:45  
£2 per day.  

More information 
available in the school office.  

Thursday was a busy day with Class 5 & 6 visiting Lyn’s Bakery on the 
Parade in Donnington. The children really enjoyed the trip and the 
tasty treats they bought!. Back in school everyone was busy making 
pizzas for dinner. The pizzas tasted amazing and the children were 

really proud of their pizza creating skills. A big thank you to the kitchen staff and 
well done for gaining a 5 star food hygiene rating at the same time! 
Today a group of Year 1 children are representing the school at a Cricket Festival. 
We are sure they will have a brilliant time and make us very proud! 
It is really good to see our Family Learning courses so busy. We would love to hear if 
you have any other ideas for courses we can look to run in the future.  

To help keep 
everyone 

safe please 
do not drive onto 
the school site at 

the start or end of 
the day or nursery 
session. Please do 

not park in the 
Children’s Centre 

Punctuality 
Thank you to all the parents who make sure 
their child is in school on time every day. We 

want every child in school to do their very 
best and make the most of their time in school.  

 

We hoped that putting lateness on the newsletter each 
week would help improve it ,but this has not happened. 

We still have a number of children who are regularly 
late for school and miss learning. We will be writing to 

the parents of every child, where we are concerned 
about the learning they are missing when they are late 

for school, to see what we can do to make sure they 

Tuck in to win! 
Eat 40 school meals 

between 13th January 
and 27th March for a 
chance to win some 

Please make sure your 
child has a warm and 

waterproof coat, hat & 
gloves in school or 
nursery every day. 

Dates for this term 
 

Friday 14th February—last day for school & nursery before half term  
 

Monday 24thFebruary—back to school and nursery 
 

Friday 3rd April—last day of school and nursery before Easter holidays 

Audited School Fund 
accounts are on the back 
of the newsletter this 

week 


